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From Friday 31st March onwards, all 
school meals and nursery bookings 
must be made through the School Spi-
der app, which will be easier for par-
ents. Please don’t pay/book for any-
thing beyond 31st March on 
ParentPay. School meals and addition-
al nursery hours will only be bookable 
through the School Spider App from 
after the Easter holidays. 

School will not be able to access 
ParentPay after Friday 31st March. 
This means that we cannot issue 
ParentPay refunds from Saturday 1st 
April 2023. 

It is very important that you down-

load and ensure that you can log into 

the School Spider app as soon as pos-

sible. Please contact the school office 

if you have any difficulties. 

                    Please remember to visit our website for long term dates.  Thank you. 

            Monday 20th March:                         Sponsored Run Week. 

            Tuesday 21st March:                          World Down Syndrome Day (Odd Socks Day). 

            Thursday 30th March:                       Spring Disco. 

             Friday 31st March:                            Easter Egg Raffle. 

             Friday 31st March:                            School Closes for Easter Holidays-3:30pm. 

             Monday 17th April:                           School reopens for Summer Term 1– 8:50am. 



Nursery:   Arthur L. & Adaline C-J. 

Green Class:    Niamh M.  

Blue Class:                Anastasia L. 

Pink Class:    Paisley B. 

White Class:    Oliver A. 

Red Class:   Isaac T. 

Yellow Class:   Vincent A. 

Orange Class : Caleb O. 

Lime Class:    Taniya P. 

Turquoise Class:  Kayley H-S.  

Gold Class:    Milly J. 

Purple Class:   Jacob H. 

House Points 

            

                                   Dolphin:      191 

                         Octopus:     193 

                         Seahorse:    205 

                 Starfish:       172 

  

Well done  

to the Seahorse Team who are this 

week’s winners. 

We aim for at least 97% attendance each week; here 

are the attendance figures  for last week: 

Green Class:    98.6%           Yellow Class:            92.4% 

Blue Class:       95.7%             Orange Class:           86.2% 

Pink Class:   93.1%  Lime Class:               94.8% 

White Class:   91.1%  Turquoise Class:      96.3% 

Red Class:  92.2%              Gold Class:               83.5% 

                                       Purple Class:            96.1% 

Our overall school attendance figure for week ending   

 Friday 17th March  2023 is  92% 

 

Friendship and Kindness 

Zara K. 

For being such a good 

friend to everyone and 

checking to make sure 

people are happy. 



Exciting new venture at our Forest School.  

Please follow our Tonacliffe Forest School Facebook page 

for more information. 






